
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       

 

14th June 2019                                                                

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

 
TerraCycle    

During the last few terms we have been collecting empty crisp packets as part of the 

TerraCycle crisp packet scheme. I am really pleased to say that we have so far, with the help 

of Eleanor and her mum, collected approximately 1600 packets-weighing in at 4kg! 

As part of the scheme, the school receives a donation of funds into the FOSS piggy bank, so 

let’s keep up the great recycling which benefits not only the school but also the planet. 

                                            

 
Village Fun Day 

Please see the leaflet sent home today with full details of the above and come along to give 

your support. As a school we are very lucky to be receiving half of the funds raised 

and would like to thank the people who are organising and working on this project again this 

year. Hopefully the sun will shine! 
 

 
Cricket Club 

Sorry there is no cricket club next week due to staff being out on the London trip. 

 

REMINDERS 

 

 
 

Summer Fair 

Our annual and popular summer fair is being re-scheduled for Friday 5th July - 3:15-5:00. 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible to enjoy the occasion and help support 

FOSS raise funds for our school. The event relies on volunteer support, so if you are able to 

help out in any way please make yourself known to Mr Wilson, or anyone from the FOSS 

committee - Mr Hilton, Mrs Solway or Mrs Tomlinson.  

 



 

 
London Trip 

Children attending the above please arrive at school no later than 5.45am. Packed lunch in a 

container and full drinks bottle required in their day bag and a waterproof coat and sun 

cream to cover all weather conditions! Please leave room for the coach to park near the 

school for loading. Thank you. 

 

 
 

Parent Pay 

Please can all outstanding amounts owed be made on parent pay. This includes past trips, 

clubs and school lunches! Non-payment is putting an unnecessary strain on the already 

stretched budget. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
Please come in and join us to share a book.                                                                        

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm 

Thursday 20th June= Class 3 

Thursday 27th June = Class 4 

Thursday 4th July = Class 5 

 

Summer Term 

Monday 17th June                                   Year 3 Minack Trip 

Monday 17th -21st June                           Year 5&6 London Trip 

Friday 5th July                                       Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 17th July                              Class 3 Production 2pm & 5.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd July                                   BBQ 

Wednesday 24th July                              Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 25th July                                 Last Day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

 



 

      

      


